
Model-Specific Compatibility Notes [04/11/2017]:        
 
T-49F: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TPP-93D-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans.  
 
T-49F-2-G-2: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to 
back wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TS-72FG: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-72-6: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-49G-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49FZ: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TM-52G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-72G-6: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23-1-G-1: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23FG: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TUC-67D-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-72-6: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 



pans.  
 
TC-72: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TM-52-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-23FG: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TM-74G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TPP-93D-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-72FG: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TS-72F-6: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23DT-1-G-1: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
T-72F: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TS-49-1-G-3: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
T-23DT-G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-49G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-23-1-G-1: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TS-23G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-72FZ: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 



wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TPP-119: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49RL: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-44: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TM-52: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TH-23: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TM-25: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-49F-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TC-23F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23DT: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TC-49: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49F-4: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TS-23: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans.  
 
TS-23G-RL: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-49-2-G-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TS-49F: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs. For 



18” x 26” pan for 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
T-23G-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-49-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-72: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans.  
 
T-23F-2: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
T-49DT-G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49G-RL: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-72F: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs. For 
18” x 26” pan.  
 
TS-23F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23F: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TM-74-6: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49G-PT: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-72G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-72-3-G-3: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TM-74: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 



TWT-67D-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23RL: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-23F-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-93: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. 
Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
T-49G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-44: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49DT-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TC-49G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-49FG: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-72F-6: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TWT-67: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-67: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-23-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-72: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans.  
 
T-49-2-G-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 



 
TM-24: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-60-32: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23G-RL: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TM-52F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-23G-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TM-74F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans. 
 
TM-24F-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23FZ: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TM-24F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-49: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans.  
 
TWT-60-32: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TM-24-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-93: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-72G-6: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-72-3-G-3: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  



 
T-49DT: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49G-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-44F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TC-23: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TPP-60: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TPP-67: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TPP-93: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TM-52F-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TPP-67D-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TPP-44: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49PT: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-72G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TM-54: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49DT-1-G-1: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-67F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  



 
TUC-93F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-93F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-60-32F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TWT-67F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-60-32F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-119: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-119: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-44F: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TPP-119D-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TPP-119D-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TPP-119D-6: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-93D-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-119D-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-119D-6: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-119D-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TWT-119D-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  



 
TWT-119D-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TWT-119D-6: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-93D-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-93D-2: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-93D-4: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TM-24G: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23F-1-G-1: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to 
back wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TWT-67HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-44HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-44HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-44F-HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TWT-44F-HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-67HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TUC-67F-HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TWT-67F-HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-93HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 



pans.  
 
TUC-93F-HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TWT-93HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TWT-93F-HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-60-32HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TWT-60-32HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TUC-60-32F-HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 
bun pans.  
 
TWT-60-32F-HD: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 
13 bun pans.  
 
T-23PT: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-23FG-2: Available but not recommended, backguards would have to be removed. Pans pushed to back 
wall could restrict air flow and affect product temperature. For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan 
supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun pans. Each set of supports will hold 20 lbs.  
 
TS-23PT: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49-4PT: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
T-49MHC: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans.  
 
TS-72-HC: For 18” x 26” pan comes with 22 pan supports to hold 11 pans. Maximum capacity is 13 bun 
pans. Each set of supports will old 20 lbs.  
 
 
        
 


